
 Kentucky Road Riders 

Chapter G 
December 2023 

 “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE” 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER:  Tuesday 12/5/23 — American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Christmas Social gathering 6pm. Bring an dessert or appetizer to share. Also 3 to 5 

white elephant gifts, if you wish to participate in the dirty bingo.  

Our November dinner ride was to Luna’s  Bar and Grill in Florence, KY.  We had a small group, but we had a 
great time.   

2024 GET-TOGETHERS:  NEW DATE. Starting in January 2024 our get-togethers will move to 

the 2nd Tuesday of the month.  Be sure to change your calendar to reflect new dates.  Janu-

ary's get-together will be on the 9th. 



SPONSOR BLOCK 
The Gift of being a member of Chapter G. 

December – the month of giving. We give gifts, we give time, we give energy and hopefully we give joy and 

hope to others. Rick and I began receiving the benefits of belonging to the G almost 15 years ago. One of 

the most precious gifts we have received is that of friendship. Those friends have been there for us thru our 

losses, our joys, our trials and our successes. They’ve encouraged and supported us no matter what life has 

thrown our way. 

Being a G member has also given us the gift of travel. Some of those travels have been with our friends and 

provided us with laughter and memories we will treasure forever. However, one of our most treasured 

memories was a motorcycle trip we took out west with our son Derek. We logged 5200 miles in 14 days. If 

we had not joined the G and heard others talk about all their adventures, I’m pretty sure Rick and I would 

never have taken on such an endeavor. And when you receive guidance form the Howdy boys you know 

you will enjoy the ride. 

This Christmas may we all take time to remember the true meaning of 

Christmas – that a smile to a stranger can be the gift of hope, a hat & some 

socks can give the gift of warmth, a small act of kindness offers the gift of 

worth. Thank you, our G friends, for offering all of these gifts and so many 

more to Rick and I. 

We wish you a holiday season filled with making memories; peace, as you 

recall memories of Christmases past and blessings for 2024. 

Lastly, if you have someone you’re struggling to find the perfect gift for – 

don’t forget that the gift of a Wing’d Rider membership may become the 

best gift they ever received. 

 

Kim & Rick Artmayer 



SPONSOR BLOCK 
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We’ve reached the end of 2023 and soon we will 
close the book on this one.  Our first year as 
Wing’D Rider has been a learning curve as we 
got to know the new organization and they con-
tinue to evolve.  Wing’D has come a long way in 
the past year.  They still face some challenges, 
the biggest of which is membership.  No organi-
zation can survive without members.  You gain 
members through offering benefits and earning 
the trust of the members.   Trust is gained over 
time, which is one thing that they have not yet 
had.  But they are working through issues the 
best that they can.  As a group, we were used to 
a large organization, that had many employees 
and an office/ corporate headquarters in Phoe-
nix.  Our new organization has no office and bor-
rows the employees of J & M to make everything 
happen.  They have done a wonderful job of an-
swering any questions that I have had for them, 
and of solving issues that I have brought to their 
attention.  If you have questions that you need 
answered before you renew, there is a help line 
on the website, or you can email them at sup-
port@wingdrider.com.   
 
As for benefits, in October, they presented us 

with WRTOW, a deeply discounted motorcycle 

tow package that operates through MTS 

(Motorcycle Towing Service).  MTS operates in 

the US and Canada and is a family-owned busi-

ness founded in 1987 by a Vietnam Veteran by 

the name of Gene Wagner.  The company is now 

run by his son-in-law and offers a Premier Plan 

and a Deluxe Plan.  The Premier Plan pays the 

first $300 of your tow from point of pick-up to 

point of delivery.  It is $50 per year to cover one 

bike or $95 to cover two.  The Deluxe Plan co-

vers the first $150 and costs $25 per year for 

one bike and $45 for two.  These are Wing’D Rid-

er member prices, with regular prices being al-

most double.   

Speaking of Wing’D membership, the organiza-

tion cannot survive without members.  I had 

someone tell me they were on the fence about 

renewing.  If this is the case for you, think about 

all the fun times that you have had with Chapter 

G…about all the people that you never would 

have met if you hadn’t joined the Chapter.  No 

organization can survive without funding.  If you 

visualize a church where everyone goes, but no-

body gives an offering, how long do you think 

that church would survive?  We are a not-for-

profit organization.  We must have membership 

to survive.  Does that mean that your friendships 

will fall apart? That would depend on many 

different variables, but without a place to meet 

as a group and socialize, and the tax benefits 

and insurance of belonging to an organization, 

Chapter G would not be the same group that it is 

today.  For the cost of a couple of meals out, you 

can help ensure that we can remain the same 

fun-loving, traveling, riding, and social group 

that we now are.  Please renew your member-

ship. 

The Christmas party is up next on 12/2 at Kelly’s 

Homestead in Dry Ridge.  We will have the Dirty 

Santa Gift exchange, toy donations, great food, 

and a show.  The December Get-Together on 

12/5 will be fun and games with Dirty Bingo.  

Please bring 3-5 white elephant gifts (these are 

little nuggets that no longer bring you joy that 

you just found around your house) wrapped in 

anything you feel hides their identity.  No need 

to purchase anything.  Bring your dinner and join 

us at 6.  You can also bring a dessert to share if 

you choose.  The games will begin at 7.   

I hope you have a thoughtful and enjoyable Holi-

day season.  Be SAFE and HAVE FUN! 

about:blank
about:blank
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What a year! The G sure was busy with rides, rallies, visitations, etc. We really enjoyed the event we 

were able to participate in 2023 with G and other chapter members.  We lost a few of our G mem-

bers and remember them in our hearts as we gather for each and every event, meeting, etc. They 

are all truly missed.   

John and I are looking forward to 2024, which is shaping up to be another great year for the G.  We 

start out the year with our annual breakfast at Cracker Barrel in Dry Ridge at 9am, hope to see many 

of you there.  Then be sure to attend the OPS meeting January 26-27th. This is opened to anyone.  

See information on the State website and the registration in this newsletter. 

February we have our annual game night at Gary & Darlene Heil's  clubhouse at Lookout Farms. This 

is always a fun night and the soups and desserts are awesome.   

As always, check the calendar on our website for events for the month so you can plan your calen-

dar. Also, be sure to check out the Kentucky Road Rider website for State events. 

If you plan on attending the 2024 Wing’d Rider Rally June 26th—June 29th, 2024,the registration is 

available on their website www.wingdrider.com 

 

As we close out 2023, John and I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. One of the best decision we ever made was joining the G in 2018.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-rally-2024/
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Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the Tuesday, November 7th Chapter Get Together!!  Rick Crid-
lin won the $10 “Membership” Draw this month.  Pete Heiss won 1st place for $25, Chris Davis won 
2nd place for $15, and Windy Quire won 3rd place for $10. 
 
Thank you to all who participated in the November Gathering.  
 
We want to thank Dean & Kim Hedger for always doing a great job selling 50/30/20 tickets at our 
meetings each month!  If it was not for Dean & Kim selling tickets and our wonderful members and 
guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we would not have the opportunity to do the fun events 
that we do each year. 
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Hello “G” Friends, 

First, we would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year!!  We have had a 

wonderful 2023 filled with rides, dinner rides, camping events and overnight trips.  We are so look-

ing forward to 2024.  I know we will not be disappointed – there is always so much to do whether 

you are on 2, 3, or 4 wheels – there is something for everyone.  Thank you to our wonderful coordi-

nators who handle all the fun events. 

Never hesitate to invite riders of all types of motorcycles as well as 4 wheels to join Chapter G and 

Wing’d Riders. 

Please contact us if any of your contact information has changed—we do not want you to miss any-

thing.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or wedding anniversary dates, please let us know so 

you can be recognized—we will ensure the information is passed on to Rena Hobbs.  If you have 

any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Jerry & Luanne Williams 

Chapter G Membership Enhancement Coordinators 

jerryandluanne@gmail.com 
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Merry Christmas to all from my family to yours. We hope you have a safe and enjoyable Holiday 

season. 

As the year draws to a close, please record your ending odometer reading and forward it to me. 

Also, send your and your co-rider’s guess for total Chapter mileage for the year. If you have not 

participated in the mileage contest before, submit both your beginning and ending odometer 

readings for 2023. The deadline to submit data is 11:59 P.M., Sunday, January 14, 2024. The dead-

line has changed from what was stated last month, as the Chapter Meeting will change to the sec-

ond Tuesday of the month starting in January 2024. You may email the information to me at 

awards@chapterg.org or give it to me at a meeting. 

Names: 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Ending Mileage: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

SWAG guess – Rider: ____________________________________________________ 

SWAG guess – Co-Rider: _________________________________________________ 
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For my last article for 2023, I thought I would share some technical information about lithium, a 
chemical element of the alkali metal group that is the lightest metal known and one that is used 
especially in alloys and glass, in mechanical lubricants, and in storage batteries.  In the periodic 
table, its symbol is Li, its atomic weight is 6.939, its atomic number is 3, and its specific gravity is 
0.53 at 20°C. 

Lithium is the 33rd most abundant element on Earth, but it does not naturally occur in its pure 
form due to its high reactivity. Lithium metal, due to its alkaline properties, is corrosive and reacts 
with water. Breathing lithium dust or alkaline lithium compounds irritates respiratory tracts. Pro-
longed exposure to lithium can cause nervous system disorders, and it can cause fluid to build-up 
in the lungs, leading to pulmonary edema. The metal itself is a handling hazard because of the 
caustic hydroxide produced when it is in contact with water, which can cause an explosion. 

There are three sources of lithium: underground mines, surface clay, recycling, and brine water.  
87 percent of the world’s lithium comes from the brine water, with the highest lithium concentra-
tions found in Bolivia, Argentina, and Chile. 

Lithium mining carries high environmental costs. Mining companies operating in the salt plains of 
South America, which are essentially high deserts, require extensive extraction operations and 
use nearly two-thirds of the available fresh water, leaving very little for farming and livestock. 

The smallest currently available source of lithium is that contained in recycled electronics. While 
lithium recycling is not yet capable of yielding material pure enough for reuse in batteries, it can 
be used in glass and ceramics, the second-largest lithium-consuming industry after the manufac-
turing of lithium-ion batteries.  

 
And, since the Thanksgiving holiday seems to come and go so quickly: 

 
Q: Fruit comes from a fruit tree, so where does turkey come from?  A: A Poul-tree. 

Q. If pilgrims traveled on the Mayflower, what do college students travel on?  A. Scholar ships 

Q: What would you get if you crossed a turkey with a ghost?  A: A poultry Geist! 

I hope your holidays are safe and happy. 

about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
about:blank
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Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who 

are celebrating in the month of December. If you have a birthday or anniversary in December that I 

have missed, please contact me so I can update my roster. 

    

       

12/7 Kim Hedger 

12/18 Rick Cridlin    

12/21 Paul Hartke    12/12/09  John & Robbie Feldkamp 

12/21 Joy Mathews    12/27/71  Pete Heiss 

       12/21  Jeff Rusnak         12/29/60  Wendy & Joyce Quire 

         12/30  Randy Pommier 

        

If you have any information, for anyone who is sick or passed away that needs to be forwarded to our 

Chapter G family, please contact me at: social@chapterg.org or call me at 

(859) 534-1018. social@chapterg.org 
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It was the night before Christmas and all through 
Kentucky, motorcyclists were all cozy in their 
house. 
Some were thinking about camping,  
but mostly thankful they were in their nice warm 
cozy bed. 
It is the most comfortable place to lay down their 
head. 
 
Santa Clause was due to arrive, but would he 
really appear?   
Afterall, do I reeeeallllly need any more camping 
gear?  
 
I sat and I pondered, oh what could he bring me, 
more tarps, a new cooler, a new mug or a mat-
tress? 
There is always a need for the comforts of home 
and I decided Santa knew exactly how to sur-
prise us! 
 
I fell asleep dreaming of new locations to camp, 
maybe by lake?  Well that just brings mosqui-
toes. 
And if you know anything about me, they bite 
me from my head to my toes. 
 
Should we camp near the mountains?  Would 
that be too far? 
What am I thinking, a Goldwing can travel any-
where in the land.   
The bike just needs a rider, some gas and a desti-
nation.   
The rest of the fun is left up to their imagination! 
 
Hmmm, state parks, national parks, private 
campgrounds who knows? 
A biker with his camper has no limits ya know. 
Just make sure there is a potty within walking 
distance! 
We don't want to walk too far to get to one of 
those. 
 
Now back to my wish list of camping gear. 
Well you see I really don't need anything, but 
you already knew that. 
I just need my friends to make a camping trip the 
best it can be. 
We met the challenge in 2023. 
 
Each trip brings joy, laughter and memories. 
If you choose to go you won't regret it. 
Just play Left, Right Center, Golf or sit by the 
fire. 
Watch a movie, share a story until you get tired. 

Then off to your camper where you will rest 
your sleepy head. 
Just to wake up the next morning for another ad-
venture. 
Eating, riding, then repeat once more. 
We have so much fun in the great outdoors! 
 
You see, camping just isn't fun and something to 
do. 
It's about spending time with friends you love 
and who love you back. 
And sometimes those friends go by the name 
Jack! 
 
So make your camping wish list and leave it for 
Santa this year. 
But I promise, the best gift you will get are the 
memories that might bring a tear. 
We really don't need anymore than we have, ex-
cept maybe bug spray, that is a must have! 
 
Merry Christmas Chapter G, you fill our hearts 
with happiness. 
We hope your holiday season brings you all that 
you desire. 
Peace, Love and Joy and no flat tires! 
 
We look forward to camping with you in 
2024!  Stay tuned for dates and locations. 
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Thank you to all of you who came out to ride with us this year. You were brave, this being our first 

time doing this. Some of you even kept coming out! 

For those who weren’t able to join us this year, we hope to see you on a ride next year.  

Now is the time that we start gathering information for the rides for 2024. We are asking for your 
suggestions, not only once a year, but all year long.  To this end, we have designed a form to gath-
er that info, but you are very welcome to just email me (ridecoordinator@chapterg.org), text me 
(513.967.2645), accost Steve or I at a ride or a chapter meeting, with your ideas. The form only 
gives ideas of what information would be helpful to us. The form will be available at every 
meeting and on the website. Please send us your ride suggestions - form, or no form!!! 
We really appreciate those who have given us ride ideas this year. Mary Eicher, Randy and Kim, 

Gary, and Leah, to name a few. I do keep a cumulative list of all ideas received! 

A big thanks to Randy/Kim and Gary, who rode tail for us – so very appreciated! 

Additional thanks to those who recorded go-pro video for you all to enjoy at the meeting. We 

would love to get more video from the back of the pack so we can see all those beautiful bikes 

heading down the road! 

Lastly, thanks to Mary for all her assistance with getting me website access and always finding any 

info that I need, in addition to publishing the newsletter. And finally, to Donita, who gave us a 

chance to do this and always has supported our efforts.  

We hope you enjoyed the places we visited, the roads we travelled, and the time we spend to-

gether…I know both Steve and I did.  

Wishing you all a joyous holiday season.  

Steve & Lesley 
“No Road is Too Long if You Have Good Company!” 

about:blank
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December 2023 
• 2nd — Christmas Party—3-5:30 pm—Kelly’s Home-

stead in Dry Ridge.  There will be a show after the par-

ty. $25 for members/ $30 for non-members. More 

info on our website. 

• 5th — Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 

6pm , bring your dinner and join us. Bring 3—5 White 

Elephant gifts, wrapped, as we will be doing Bingo 

again this year.  

• 6th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early 

to eat before Bingo! 

• 13th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 20th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo 

January 2024 
• 1st—New Year’s Day Breakfast 9am—Cracker Barrel 

Dry Ridge. Join us for our annual New Year’s Day 

breakfast.  

• 3rd— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 9h — Chapter Get-together Gathering—American 

Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 

6pm , bring your dinner and join us, Meeting at 7pm 

• 10th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 13th — Visitation to Chapter A — (Chasing the 

Plaque). Roosters Restaurant, 10430 Shelbyville Road 

#7, Louisville, KY. Eat at 11am, me at Noon. 

• 13th — Lunch Ride /Dinner Ride— TBD 

• 17th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 24th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th—OPS Meeting — 8:30am—Burlington Historical 

Courthouse, 2988 Washington St., Burlington, KY.  

• 30th — Coordinators Meeting—Luna’s Florence. Eat at 

6pm. Meet at 7pm. 

• 31st— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

February 2024 
• 7th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early 

to eat before Bingo! 

• 14th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 17th — Dinner Ride — Lookout Farms Clubhouse. Our 

annual soup, dessert and game night. We will begin 

around 6pm. Please bring a soup or dessert to share 

and any games that you want to play. Please also bring 

your won drink. 

• 21st— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 28h— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come ear-

ly to eat before Bingo! 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: JANUARY 27, 2024 

OPS MEETING 

https://chapterg.org/christmas-party/
http://chapterg.org/ride-schedule/
mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to 

capture the plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the 

plaque.  Points are given at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at 

the KY Blast, the chapter with the most points, is awarded the plaque.  

Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

Chapter A currently has the plaque and will have it available at their meeting on Jan 13th.   
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Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 
Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 
Louisville, KY 40065 
Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 
Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 
Lexington, KY 40509 
Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 
 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 
American Legion Post 4 
8385 US Hwy 42 
Florence, KY 41042 
6:00pm Bring  your own dinner to eat and socialize—Meet 
at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 
Golden Corral 
1320 N Green St. 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st or 2nd Sunday (check State Calendar) 
Shoney’s 
1046 Executive Dr. 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday  
Giovanni’s Pizza 
261 Court St., 
Paintsville, KY 
Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 
Majestic Family Restaurant 
700 S 6th St 
Mayfield, KY 42066 
Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a pic-

ture, price and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This 

acknowledgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  

Please send the information and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be 

sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything 

you wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will 

take it into consideration.   

 

It’s not to early to sign-up for the 2024 Sponsorship of the newsletter, just $10 for a month.  This 

payment goes towards paying our website fees.   
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Click here for the latest updates released from John Lazzeroni, Wing’d Rider President.   

Not a member? Join online here! 

Want to purchase Wing’d Apparel?  Click here to visit their website. They have hats, shirts, pins and patches. 

 

They have both 4” and 10” patches for Charter Member and Elite Member 

https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-update-presidents-message-8/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
https://wingdrider.com/shop/
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Looking for a Road Course, you can sign-up on their website. Here’s the link. 
 
Be sure to check out their website for updated information. 
RPM Academy 
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OPS Meeting—January 27, 

2024—8:30am—It is time to 

start planning in 2024 and the 

best way to start is with the Ken-

tucky Road Riders Ops meeting 

on January 27th.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend and partici-

pate.  The meeting will be held 

at the Burlington Historic Court-

house in Burlington, KY.   

Later that night we will be 

hosting the KRR Prom....the 

prom you went to or you wish 

you would have went to.  The 

50's, 60's, 70's, 80's and 90's will 

be represented.  We are going to 

dance the night away, and have 

dinner catered by Olive Gar-

den.  Don't miss out on the fun 

with your friends from around 

the state and dancing with your 

sweetheart.  You just may have 

more fun than you did in high 

school! 

Prom registration form is on 

page 16 and on State website 

Ride-In—May 31st—June 1st— 

Hosted by Chapter K. More info 

to come. 

Hampton: https://
www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-

event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/ 

Holiday: https://

www.hiexpress.com/redirect?

path=hd&brandCode=EX&locale

Code=en&regionCode=1&hotelC

ode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505

&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite

=true  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rpm-academy.square.site/
https://rpmacademy.net/
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.kyroadriders.org/events-calendar/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=EX&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&_PMID=99801505&GPC=WRD&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
https://rpmacademy.net/
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Wind Wings (Lower) 

For any Gold Wing 2001-2010 

Windwings.net price: $109.00. 

Keiter price: $40! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 

2pc Belly Pan 

For any Gold Wing gl1800 

Wingstuff.com price: $44.99. 

Keiter price: $25! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 
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1993 Honda Goldwing 

New Tires, new brakes. 

Price: $4,500 or best offer 

Contact : 859-537-0974 

 NEW ORAGUARD 

Stone Guard Film use to protect bike 

fenders. Never used.  

$75.00 

Pete Heiss 

Ph: 859-250-6169 

Email: pheiss3219@aol.com 
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You can find us on the web at:  

chapterg.org 

Be sure to join our Facebook group. 

KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

http://chapterg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/chapterg
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